
 

SHREE VASISHTHA VIDHYALAYA 
(English Medium, CBSE affiliated, Member-NPSC, Recipient-International School Award) 

Dear Parents,                                                                              Date: 26.06.2024 
 

Greetings from Shree Vasishtha Vidhyalaya! 
 

Discovering the right career path at the right time can illuminate a student's 

strengths and interests, offering a clear roadmap to their future. With this 

vision in mind, we are thrilled to announce a Career and College Fair at our 

school for students and parents of classes 10th, 11th, and 12th on Saturday,                  

29th June 2024.  
 

At this exciting event, you will have the opportunity to engage with 

representatives from over 20 prestigious universities from across the country. 

Students and parents can explore various streams, courses, and career 

pathways through one-on-one interactions, gaining invaluable insights into the 

best options available. 
 

We extend a warm invitation to all parents of students in classes 10th to 12th 

to join us for this informative day, enabling you to make more informed 

career and college decisions for your ward. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We look forward to welcoming you to our School Career Fair. Together, let's 

inspire our students and help them shape a bright and promising future. 
[ 

Regards, 
 
 

 
Dr. A K Gaur                                         Ms. S. Srivastava 
Advisor                                        Principal 

SVV Career & College Fair 2024 

Date: 29th June, 2024, Saturday 

Venue: School Auditorium 

Time: 10:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 


